
For many years we have been inspired 
in our worship by the consecrated 
ministry of the choir, piano and 
organ given by Miss Betty Roberson. 

Through over four decades, this 
ministry has been given as unto 
the Lord. 

Betty is having a landmark birthday 
next month and we would like to do 
something extra special to celebrate. 
We plan to buy her a silver tea set. 

If you have been blessed by her 
ministry, and would like to contri-
bute to this gift you may place an 
offering in this envelope. 

Please return it to Ginny Vega or 
Mrs. Bogdan. Please keep it a 
secret! 

We plan to present it to her at a 
birthday reception after the eve-
ning service on July 11. 

If you are giving by check, make it 
payable to Highway Tabernacle. 

Please make sure your name is attached 
to the gift since we want your name 
on the birthday card attached .to the 
gift. 

Thanking you in advance for 
thoughtfulness! 

your 


